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Comments: South Plateau Area Landscape Treatment Project #57353

Simply said, this is a horrifically bad plan and I want to speak out very much against it. This area is an important

wildlife corridor for animals needing a large landscape to thrive - as grizzly bears, wolverines, elk and many

others do - to move around and through Yellowstone National Park. 

Apart from wildlife needs, any of such "so-called" treatments and logging will harm our local landscape, the

planet and speed up climate change even more. Especially now with climate change obviously speeding up,

trees have a more than ever important function to keep our planet habitable for or all life, animals AND humans.

The Forest Service's conclusion of a "Finding of No Significant Impact" from their Environmental Assessment for

a project area of almost 40,000 acres, is ludicrous. Please review your conclusion.


